
          August 15, 2024 

 

Dear Salisbury University Community, 

 

Workday has been a challenge; I know. This implementation has been as much of an issue for HR as it 

has been for the campus community. The HR team, along with others across campus, is working 

tirelessly to ensure the system runs smoothly.  We recognize the challengesWe

https://communications.salisbury.edu/l/L7ACLqnNc7u1-2W88n_oS-aUUh3m2Q3SbuRBnCOAyOU
https://communications.salisbury.edu/l/L7ACLqnNc7u1-2W88n_oS-PykC6QgldO6AOcb6Dm9zs
https://communications.salisbury.edu/l/L7ACLqnNc7u1-2W88n_oS_iprfP8GK8R-2XFBK8MLN0


https://communications.salisbury.edu/l/L7ACLqnNc7u1-2W88n_oSxOHqxjp3ljlnfRrIU1oX3A
https://communications.salisbury.edu/l/L7ACLqnNc7u1-2W88n_oSxQACPj9jmTfRT0K-0Szn2w

